
Clarification of Zero Tolerance Policy 

As of 8/11/2011, any ejection of a player, coach or spectator that results from verbal or non physical 
reasons will incur a penalty of immediate removal from the fields and a one game suspension.  Any 
ejection that is the result of physical reasons will also result in immediate removal from the fields and 
permanent suspension from Southside Adult Kickball for the remainder of the year.  This includes 
participation in both sessions.  

 

Coaches, you were reminded at our coaches meeting that there would be zero tolerance of 
unsportsmanlike behavior, including, but not limited to, criticizing of umpires.  Please help us keep our 
fields a fun and safe place.  Speak with your players and insure that all are informed of this clarification. 

 

Thank you, 

SSAK Board of Directors 


